
             Mandan Park District 
Board of Minutes 

November 18, 2014 
 

The Board of Park Commissioners duly met in special session on Tuesday, November 18 at 
Mandan Park District Administrative offices.   Those present were President Arenz, 
Commissioners Keller, Knoll, Hatzenbuhler, Allan, and Director Higlin. 
 
President Arenz called the meeting to order at approximately 5:15pm, CDT.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to get an update on the potential half cent sales tax. 
 
President Arenz left the meeting at 5:50pm and turned the meeting over to Vice President Knoll 
to preside over the meeting.   
 
Director Higlin presented the overview of the potential projects that include a two sheet ice 
arena, gymnastics area, and football/track complex.  The City of Mandan is also considering 
adding projects to the list. Those items have not been determined.  The City of Mandan has 
discussed a new City Hall, Fire Station, and Public Works.  Director Higlin explained that in order 
for these projects that their needed to be agreements with all of the groups involved with the 
half cent sales tax .   
 
 The proposed joint meeting with the City Commissioners is scheduled for December 8, 2014 at 
6:30pm.   
 
A Motion to adjourn the meeting at approximately 7:10pm was made by Commissioner Keller 
and seconded by Commissioner Allan. 
 

                                                                  
 

                                                              ___________________________________ 
                                                              Jason Arenz  
                                                              President, Board of Park Commissioners    
 

_________________________________   
         Cole Higlin  
         Clerk, Mandan Park District 


